
WAC 34-02-040  Communications with the commission.  Any and all 
written communications with the commission, including but not limited 
to requests for information or copies of agency records, or submittals 
of any nature, shall be addressed to the commission on Asian-American 
affairs, in care of the executive director, at either the commission's 
Olympia or Seattle office. The address for each office appears in WAC 
34-02-010(3).
[Statutory Authority: RCW 34.04.020, 34.04.060, 42.17.250, 42.17.260 
and 42.30.070. WSR 82-20-015 (Order 82-1), § 34-02-040, filed 
9/28/82.]
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